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The regular meeting of the Eldridge Park Board was called to order at 6:30 P.M. on November 12, 2024, at The 
Eldridge Community Center. 
 
Board members present were Jeff Ashcraft, Jill DeWulf, Scott LaPlante, and Tricia Campbell.  Dean Halverson was 
absent. Also present were Mitch Morris, Scott Campbell, and Ashley Lacey.  
 
Motion by DeWulf, second by T. Campbell to approve the agenda with adding Strategy Update and removing 
Batting Cages.  Motion was approved unanimously by voice vote. 
 
Motion by T. Campbell, second by DeWulf to approve the minutes from the October 8, 2024, meeting.  Motion 
approved unanimously by voice vote. 
 
Motion by LaPlante, second by DeWulf to approve bills payable in the amount of $27,517.22. Motion approved 
unanimously by voice vote. 
 
Old Business-  
S. Campbell presented the board with a few paragraphs about the backstory of Sanctuary Gardens, this will be made 
into a sign for the park to let everyone know the history.  
 
New Business- 
Ashcraft had a meeting prior in the day with Nevada Lemke, Jeff Martens, Tony Rupe, and S. Campbell to go over a 
few things related to the parks; below are the items the team will be looking into and reporting back to the board.  
Seasonal Employee 
Scheduling platform 
Overall Evaluation of Fees 
Summer Programs 
Concessions  
 
Motion by DeWulf, second by T. Campbell to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 pm. Motion approved unanimously by 
voice vote.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Ashley Lacey, Billing Clerk 
 
 


